TOWN OF HARVARD
DEER MANAGEMENT SUBCOMMITTEE NOTES
Quabbin Park Deer Hunt Public Meeting
Belchertown Town Hall –
Monday JULY 15, 2019 7:30pm – 9pm

Meeting was attended by Jason Cole and Bob Douglas. No quorum (three or more members). Not an official meeting.

Jason and Bob had the opportunity to listen to the presentation (link attached) and discuss deer management with Dan Clark.

https://belchertown.vids.io/videos/a49ddab61c1ce0c02c/dcr-quabbin-deer-hunt-07-15-2019

Public meeting by DCR regarding opening up the 3000-Acre Quabbin Park area to a deer management hunt. Management techniques used previously in the 50,000-Acre Quabbin Reservoir Reserve discussed.

this meeting was hosted by DCR at the <u>Belchertown</u> Town Hall at 1 Main Street, Belchertown Massachusetts. (Not the Harvard Town Hall)

The listing of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair which may be discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law.